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Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.P.G., K.C.3. , LL.D. 
McGill University,
Montreal, P.Q,.B

Dear Sir:-
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I have received your letter of August 3rd, 
together with a Memorandum taken from a recent report 
made by Dean Mackay. I have no further information 
concerning the wishes of the Central Board of Examiners 
than those contained in my last letter bearing upon 
this subject. As the scheme is developed, however, 1 
shall be glad to receive the suggestions, that are made 
so that the new course for the first-class high school 
diploma can be thoroughly considered.

Yours truly,
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Secretary, Central Bdard of Examiners
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